

PD

19/04/17

Dear Mr Harvey,

Thank you for your letter dated 3rd March. I am sure you are aware that being informed that there were areas of further investigation required regarding our son's case was a surprise to us given the information we had been given by yourself and Sian Williams up to this point. Whilst I am aware that things don't happen instantly and reports and results take time, I really would like to point out how awful this is for us. We are still waiting. Our son would have been 2 in June. [redacted] I&S [redacted] It has been 6 and a half weeks since your letter.

I really cannot tolerate any further delays. I have never wanted to see legal advice over all of this because, as I said in my original letter, we want to move forward. However this really is prolonging our suffering.

I would be grateful if you could send me a copy of the report from the Royal College of Paediatrics review and a copy of subsequent investigations regarding [redacted] Child C. This really is the least we deserve at this stage.

They can be emailed to me on [redacted] PD [redacted], or posted to me – I do not mind. I need to see them in advance of any meeting anyway to gather my thoughts and any questions I may have.

If for some reason this is not possible at this stage I feel we will have no choice but to seek legal advice,

Yours sincerely

[redacted] Mother C [redacted]